
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
October 4, 2010 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Vince Itatani at 7:08pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Vince Itatani   
Men’s VP: Brandon Hirata 
Women’s VP: Karen Jeung 

Treasurer: Frank Lum 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Lynnie Itatani, Vince Itatani, TJ Yanuska, Jody Kawamura (NP) 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Ken Gerard 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
Yu-Ai Kai:                  Sayo Togami (NP) 
   Jim Nishimoto 
                                   Mary Higashihara 

725 Mixed Scratch:   Kristi Kawano (NP) 
Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki (NP) 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki (NP) 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada 
 

  
 
Review of Minutes: 
No Changes 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Brandon. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Koden for Kawamoto Family, Deposit of membership dues, payment to cabinet for stipend 
from 2007-09 and purchase of Scripps.  
Current Account Balances as of 9/30/10: Association Acct. $4297.65, Tournament Acct. 
$19,704.65, JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $27704.65. 
Motion by Dick, Seconded by TJ 
 
 
Old Business 

• Fuzzy Shimada Tournament Recap…overall good tournament, entries down from last 
year. Century No-Tap was similar numbers, some feedback on why seniors did not 
participate, intimidated by bowling with younger bowlers and cost of event. Towel sales 
were good. Full results and recap at next meeting. AADP had some sign ups.  

• Senior No-Tap tournament ready to go, schedule out, need volunteers to help with the 
event. 

• Took Head count for each league for Scripps, will hand out at next meeting, please be 
present. Scripps for holiday Ham and Turkey Shoot scrip 1 in 8 ratio at $10 value 
each. Purchased from different vendors to spread the wealth.  

• Still need head count and bowler forms from Tuesday and Thursday 4th Street leagues 
 
New Business 

• JANBA 2011 SF Bay Area entries out. 2012 will be in Denver. We will again buy an ad 
space for $150. Vince will work with Vikki on the art work.  

• Questions about Yu-Ai Kai and membership eligibility will be discussed at their next 
league meeting and report back. 



• Questions about current membership league percentage compliance and what to do 
about leagues that are not in compliance. 

• Cost of Fuzzy Shimada Tournament lineage concern that rates are continuing to raise 
it every year. May investigate lineage contract or other options for future events. 

• Donation of bananas for Senior No-Tap by Marc Tsuchiya. Brought up concern of 
bridging the gap between seniors and younger bowlers in future events. 

 
 
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, November 15, 2010 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Brandon seconded by Dale. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 
 
Action Items: 
 

Need volunteers for the Senior No Tap tournament 

League Reps must come to next meeting 11/15 to collect Scripps for Ham and Turkey Shoots 

Still need head count and bowler forms from Tuesday and Thursday 4th street leagues 

Vince to work with Vikki to create JANBA ad. 

Explore lineage options for next year’s Fuzzy Shimada Tournament 
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